
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes for January 11, 2018 NM Cultural Council Meeting 
 
Attendees: Barbara Lowman, Mary Richie Smith, Sue Cohen, Louise Yohalem, 
Holly Valente, Wendy Miller, Richard Long and Anne Sommers 
 
Meeting called to order by Barbara Lowman.  
 
No minutes from November meeting. Treasurers Report presented and 
accepted.  Spreadsheet update for Council grants will be prepared. 
 
Potluck Dinner:  Saturday, April 7.  Tentative musical entertainment will be 
Louise Yohalem’s granddaughter and friend.  Poster to come.  Tables and chairs 
will be picked up at the Firehouse Saturday morning.  Check with Kathy 
regarding flowers. 
 
Garden Tour:  Thursday, July 3, 10-3.  List of suggested gardens from Nancy 
Barbe, looking for 3-4 locations.  Discussion of the tour being Garden & Farm so 
various farms will be contacted by members regarding interest in participating. 
 
The Annual Report was submitted and accepted. 
 
Grant denial letters were sent and acceptance letters being sent week of January 
15. 
 
Discussion of procedures for tracking contributions and thank you letters will be 
continued. 
 
There was no further business and meeting was adjourned by Barbara Lowman. 
 
Next meeting:  Thursday, February 8, 4:15 at the Library 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Holly Valente, Secretary 
 


